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Outcome WORKPLACE AUTHORITY 
 
Question No.  EW615_09 
 
Senator Fisher asked on 3 June 2008, EEWR Hansard page 22: 
 
 
Question 
 
Of the 23 [that were offered a redundancy], how many have accepted? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The Workplace Authority has provided the following response: 
 
At the hearing the Director advised that as at the end of April, 23 people were offered a 
redundancy.  Of those 23: 
 
• 19 accepted redundancy and ceased duty prior to 30 June 2008 
• 3 secured continued permanent employment within the Workplace Authority (1) or other 

Agencies of the Australian Public Service (2) 
• 1 declined the offer of redundancy and will work through his retention period of 13 

months. 
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